

HEADTEACHER
Mr G Pendlebury
DEPUTY HEADTEACHER
Mr N Maguire

Bobmore Lane
Marlow
Bucks
SL7 1JE
Tel: 01628 483752
info@gms.bucks.sch.uk
www.gms.bucks.sch.uk

8th September 2025

Dear Parent / Carer,

We are organising a Year 10 trip to Warner Bros. Studios on Monday 24th November. We will have a lesson delivered by Warner Bros. qualified teaching staff closely supporting the Media curriculum and highlighting career opportunities, followed by a studio tour and a souvenir photograph which will be available to download.

The trip is not compulsory. We are aiming for it to be inclusive of all students that are allocated a place and will try to accommodate student needs as far as is possible. We are asking for a contribution of £35 to cover cost of transport and entry (this is a considerable discount on the commercial price).

We will leave the school promptly at 8.30 am and aim to be back by 3 pm. Students should be in full school uniform. There will be no unsupervised time on the trip. Students will need to bring a packed lunch as there will be no opportunity to purchase food, we will be eating in a room reserved for school groups.

Students will be expected to catch up on any work missed during their absence.

This visit will be of most benefit to those students who have an interest in a future career in the Film and Creative industries and wish to find out more about those opportunities. For further information see this link:

https://www.wbstudiotour.co.uk/

Please complete this <u>expression of interest</u> by Monday 15th September if your child would like to attend the trip.

Please note that completion of the expression of interest does not secure your child a place. If we have more students interested than places available, student names will be picked randomly. If your child is successful in gaining a place, you will be emailed with information about what to do next to confirm that place.

Pleased do not hesitate to contact Mr Sacre <u>dsacre@gms.bucks.sch.uk</u> or Mrs Brunt <u>mbrunt@gms.bucks.sch.uk</u> should you need further details.

Yours faithfully,

Margaret Brunt Careers Lead